
 
Market Participant Comment Matrix – January 10, 2019 
 
Proposed new Alberta Reliability Standard PRC-025-AB-2, Generator Load Reliability (“PRC-025-AB-2”) 
 
 
 
 
 

Issued for Market Participant Consultation January 10, 2019 Page 1 of 1 Public 

 
 

Date of Request for Comment: January 10, 2019

Period of Comment: January 10, 2019 through January 31, 2019

Comments From: ENMAX Power Corporation (EPC)

Date [yyyy/mm/dd]: 2019/01/30 

  
Contact: Robert Rothstein

Phone: 403-689-6507

Email: rrothstein@enmax.com 

 
Listed below is the summary description of changes for the proposed new PRC-025-AB-2 Please refer back to the Consultation Letter under the “Attachments” section to view materials related to 
the proposed new PRC-025-AB-2. Please place your comments/reasons for position underneath (if any). 
 

Alberta Reliability Standard Market Participant Comments and/or Alternative Proposal
New 
The AESO is seeking comments from market participants with regard to the 
following matters:  
 

1. Are there any requirements contained in proposed new PRC-025-AB-2 
that are not clearly articulated? If yes, please indicate the specific section 
of proposed new PRC-025-AB-2, describe the concern and suggest 
alternative language.  

 
2. Please provide any additional comments regarding proposed PRC-025-

AB-2. 

Comment # 1:  
 
Would it be possible to get single line diagrams for Table 1 Relay Loadability Evaluation Criteria Options 
14a to 19? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


